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Mr. John Rooney, Director
~

Division of Politico '4111tary
Security Affairs

,

Office of Internationti Security Affairs '

U.S. Department of Energy
Washington, D.C. 20585

Dear Mr. Rooney:

Enclosed is a letter from Nuclear Metals, Inc. requesting an amendment to
export _ license application XUO8652 to decrease the quantity of depleted
uranium to be exported from 10,000-kilograms to 1,000 kilograms.
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Please change your records to reflect the requested decrease.

Sincerely, ;
|

|

M h. ~_
Marvin R. Pet'erson, Assistant Director-

for International Security
Office of Governmental and Public

Affairs

Enclosure:
Ltr.-dtd. 11/24/87
(XUO8652-So. Korea)

4

I

~

8712080023 871202
PDR XPORT
XU-8652 PDR

,


